
The Project for the Construction of a General Inpatient Ward 
at Ntungamo Health Centre in Ntungamo District 

 

1. Project Detail 

Organization Ntungamo Health Centre 

Amount of funding US$ 79,754 

Signatory Mr. Ocen Ambrose, Town Clerk 

Name of the project The Project for the Construction of a General 
Inpatient Ward at Ntungamo Health Centre in 
Ntungamo District 

Location of the project Ntungamo District 

Items funded through this 
project 

General Inpatient Ward, Medical Equipment and 
Latrine Block 

Date of Grant Signing 9 March 2015 

   
 
Ntungamo Health Centre, located in Ntungamo District, Western Uganda has only a 
maternity ward and a small clinic for outpatients. Other patients than mothers and 
babies also need to be admitted in the maternity ward when the case is urgent. This 
exposes the mothers and new born babies to a high risk of being infected. Therefore, 
this project will construct a general inpatient ward to provide better medical services to 
50 patients monthly who need to be admitted to the health centre. In addition, the 
project will construct a latrine block to provide 24,000 patients who visit the health 
centre annually with a proper sanitation environment.  
 

       2. Grant Contract Ceremony  
 
The Ambassador of Japan to Uganda, H. E. Junzo Fujita, signed the grant contract with 
Mr. Ocen Ambrose, Town Clerk of Ntungamo Municipal Council, on 9 March 2015 at the 
Embassy of Japan.  
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http://www.ug.emb-japan.go.jp/02en/e04develop/ggp/press%20release/2012/12_18.html

